
THE CHARTER SCHOOL 2021-22 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
  

  
The liveworksheet responses are going well. However, the students will benefit 
further by practicing the concepts and writing on a daily basis.  Kindly print them and 
keep them ready by this weekend. We will be assigning pages to be done every day as 
a way of writing practice at home. 
  

  
Please don't make your child do any pages other than what is mentioned in the 
assignment. Ensure that the work is promptly uploaded.  
  

  
Please maintain the worksheets physically in a separate File or Folder marked. 
  

  
Do let me know in case of any clarification in this matter. Please put an 

acknowledgment (message or  👍) to let me know that you have printed the set. 
  

  
Regards, 
  

  
Homeroom Teachers 


